P.O. BOX 1106 TELLURIDE CO, 81435

RE: Make your voice heard! Take the East End Master Plan Community Survey.

Date: 2/14/23

Dear Last Dollar P.U.D. Members,

Please see the email below from Kaye with San Miguel County and the related attachments. The Board requests you participate in this survey by Friday March 3rd. This is a chance for you to voice your concerns regarding development traffic impacts on the Last Dollar community and the Telluride area.

From: Kaye Simonson < kayes@sanmiguelcountyco.gov >

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2023 10:57 AM

To: Master Plan < masterplan@sanmiguelcountyco.gov >

Subject: Make your voice heard! Take the East End Master Plan Community Survey.

As part of the East End Master Plan, San Miguel County Planning, along with our consultant Design Workshop, will be launching a **Community Survey** on Monday, February 13 to help us understand what is most important to people in eastern San Miguel County and to help form the vision for the region's future.

The survey is open through Friday, March 3. It will take about 15 minutes to complete. Respondents can participate in English and Spanish. There will be an opportunity to win one of six \$25 gift cards.

To take the survey and find information on upcoming meetings and the plan's progress, visit www.sanmiguelcountyco.gov/eastendmasterplan.

PLEASE PASS THIS ON! Thank you.

--

Kaye Simonson, AICP

Planning Director

San Miguel County Planning Department

Office: (970)369-5436

Cell: (970)729-9929

www.sanmiguelcountyco.gov





For information about the San Miguel County East End Master Plan Update, go to www.sanmiguelcountyco.gov/eastendmasterplan